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The Journey Ends
With the Number
“10”

“Tall and straight, a circle
then, that's the way to
make a ten!” This is the
chant we learned so we can
moke our tens. We found
that the tens were the
easiest to make as long as
we remember the order of
the numbers. Please
continue writing and
recognizing the alphabet,
work on scissor and pencil
holding skills over the
summer.

This  will ke the lost
newsletter of the yeor.
Thonks to all of you. |

especially want to thank my
Frog Room Mom Meghan
Marino and my Pollywog
Room Mom Sarah Carollo
Both of you took on so
much this year, oand | can’t
express my gratitude!

| have enjoyed getting to

know all of my students and
their families, and | will be
very happy to see most of
you in the Fall. To the
families who wont be
returning next year, please
know | will miss you and wiill
cherish the memories we
have made. It's been a
privlege to teach your
children.

Have a wonderful Summer!
~~Ms. Thompson

Curriculum Content

We have been going over our
ABCs and 123s! We've also has
fun doing a lot of end of the
year things.




Upcoming
Reminders/Events

**NO SCHOOL for the big

kids MONDAY
5/29-Memorial Day
Holiday

**Last Day of School for
the Rest of St. Ignatius-
5/31.

**Trivia Night-An Adults
Only Evening is Thursday,
June 1st. This is a GREAT
event. Please see the
details below.

*The TK-8th Grade
Summer Progrom, that
Extended  Services is
running starts Monday,
June 5th. Any incoming
TK and Kindergarten child
may oattend. Pleose see
the the school website for
more information.
Registration is due
Thursday, May 25th.

**Please see below for
more important end of
yeoar events!

*The 2017-2018 School
Year starts Tuesdoay,
August 15th!

Fun Classroom Activities:
**10 Peas in a Pod (4s)
**TLC train with 10 Wheels (3s)

**100 Day of School

Activities(4s)
**Pollywog Water Party!

**Frog and Firefly Graduation!

Ms. Thompson's
Tel: 916-488-3907 ext. 208

E-mail:
cthompsone@stignatiussa
cschool.org

Classroom Wish List:

https://www.amazon.com

/ap/reaqgistry/wishlist /1CB1

8YDFWA4VVE /ref=cm_wl_list
o_0?

Thank you to all who have
donated



https://www.amazon.com/gp/registry/wishlist/1CB18YDFW4VVE/ref=cm_wl_list_o_0
https://www.amazon.com/gp/registry/wishlist/1CB18YDFW4VVE/ref=cm_wl_list_o_0
https://www.amazon.com/gp/registry/wishlist/1CB18YDFW4VVE/ref=cm_wl_list_o_0
https://www.amazon.com/gp/registry/wishlist/1CB18YDFW4VVE/ref=cm_wl_list_o_0

we Did It!

My Pollywog Friends Had a blast during their water day.
Even with the inclimate weather, they got in there and got
wet. I might have started the water fight, but they sure
did finish it! Please check out the Shutterfly site for some
great pictures.

My Frog Friends Celebrated their 100 Days of School
Wednesday. They had a fantastic time decorating the "100°
cookies, make 100 Day Crowns, and doing other 100
activities. Please check out the pictures on Shutterfly.

Magis Trivia Night 2017
ThursSday June, 1st!

Registration ends wednesday, May 31st @ midnight! There
are many tables left! PLEASE, PLEASE, PLEASE, Support our
Student Magis service ministry! This is their ONE and ONLY
fundraiser for the year! Doors open at 7:00 p.m. Trivia
begins at 7:30 p.m. $15 per persSon (includes 1 drink ticket
and food) Additional drinks available for purchase $100
per table (team of 8 players) Raffle Prizes!! Proceeds
benefit the St. Ignatius School Magis-Must be 21 You can
register here: Trivia Night



http://www.stignatiussacschool.org/post/magis-trivia-night-2017

